
 

 
~ Welcome, Haere mai~Afio mai~ Welkom~Namaste~Bienvenue~Willkommen~ 

~Maeva~Yōkoso ~Fùnyìhng ~Aloha~Fáilte~ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kia ora koutou,  
 
There is so much to celebrate this term in the newsletter, we seem to be going from strength 
to strength in all areas.  Thank you for sending through your positive thoughts and ideas, we 
really do enjoy hearing how school is going for you and your wonderful children.   
 
Thanks again to all of you who give up your time to help in a multitude of ways, whether it be 
reading friends, handwriting and literacy help in classes, library support, going on school trips, 
offering transport, supporting house days, helping with kapa haka, building and property 
advice, fundraising, coaching and managing the huge number of sports teams that we run, 
coming along to support your children at our weekly assemblies, being on the side-lines at 
sports and other events, helping with bake sales, attending fundraising events (like the 
upcoming quiz night) and even chatting with us on road patrol and in the playground, it really 
means a lot. We don’t thank you often enough, but we do notice and very much appreciate 
you being there. Without the support and generous help of a community, schools cannot be 
successful and deliver the kinds of outcomes we would all want for our children.  
Thank you again! 
 
ERO Celebration of Success 
We are very, very pleased by the recent visit from the Education Review Office to Silverstream 
School and enjoyed spending time with the reviewer on site. Huge congratulations to all the 
Silverstream Staff and community who have contributed to such a positive and affirming 
report. We are heading in a good direction and have great support from the BoT and you as 
parents, you send us amazing students every day, thank you. The ongoing successes of the 
school are also affirming the changes we have made over the last 2 years. The school is in a 
great place and ready for our 2024 centenary year.  
 
Te Ara Huarau is the evaluation approach that the Education Review Office (ERO) is using in 
schools. This a developmental approach to evaluation where ERO and schools work together 
over time rather than one off reviews that happened previously.  
Our school worked alongside ERO to write our Profile Report. This type of report will only 
happen once as part of our initial engagement with Te Ara Huarau. The profile report 
reflects our strategic goals and a shared evaluation focus on one or more areas that are 
important to us as we work together to improve outcomes for all our learners.  
 



ERO, like us, have a strong focus on equity and excellence. Future reporting will show our 
progress and achievement towards meeting the goals we have set ourselves.  Unlike in 
previous years the current approach from ERO does not allow for 4–5-year reports 
anymore. Schools who are performing well receive a 3-year review, those requiring 
additional support may have a revisit earlier than 3 years. The reports are also very much 
shorter and in less detail than in the previous system.  
You can read our excellent 2023 report via our website at: 
https://www.silverstream.school.nz/ero-report-2023.html 
 
Cross Country Success 

 
 
Well done to all the Silverstream School participants in the 
interschool cross country event 2023. It was a cold, muddy 
and wet day but the children still participated so well and 
persevered, even in some difficult conditions.  
There were some stand out successes including 3rd overall in 
the Year 6 girls for Zoe Tebbutt and Carter Burt came 2nd in 
the Year 4 boys race. (See more results further on in the 
newsletter).  
Carter Burt and Campbell Byrne were very muddy after the 
race! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Silverstream School were the overall Upper Hutt Interschool winning school for 2023. We 
are very proud to have the trophy safely back here with us! Congratulations to everyone.  
 
Autumn  
The mornings are getting really cold now as we head through Autumn and we thought this 
little item would cheer up your day. An amazing mural by Room 8 celebrating the colours 
and textures of Autumn. Well done Room 8, it is beautiful! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.silverstream.school.nz/ero-report-2023.html
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=523562feca&attid=0.2&permmsgid=msg-f:1766537508772769269&th=1884008134cdedf5&view=att&disp=safe
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=523562feca&attid=0.2&permmsgid=msg-f:1766537508772769269&th=1884008134cdedf5&view=att&disp=safe


Quiz Night – Saturday 10th June at the Cossie Club, Upper Hutt 
We have our first school fundraising quiz night back, after a number of years! There are 
limited numbers of tickets and it is lining up to be a great night. All money raised will go 
towards creating our ANZAC outdoor area and to buy trapping gear for our Enviro pest 
eradication programme. We have AMAZING prizes and raffle items on the night too.  See the 
poster in this newsletter. 
Tickets will be available to purchase via EFTPOS at the Whitemans Road entrance next week 
and also available from the school office, $20 per ticket.   
 
 
Celebrations 
Congratulations to Mabel Betteridge, Room 18, who was shortlisted for 
the recent Upper Hutt Library short story competition. She attended an 
awards ceremony on Friday 19th May at the library, where all shortlisted 
writers and winners were given booklets of their stories. Mabel's story 
was called 'Crazy Aunty' and was about an Aunty who annoys her nieces 
and nephews by throwing cabbages. What a fabulous story Mabel! 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations also go to Amrita Balaji, Room 16  
who also took part in the short story competition 
conducted by Upper Hutt Library. Her story was 
also shortlisted and made it into the Top 10 
stories. We are very, very proud of you and your 
story entitled ‘Lesson Learnt at Library’ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations also go to Alicia Johnson, Room 17, who was ALSO shortlisted in the 8-12 
years category for her story entitled ‘Cat’s Diary’. 
 
It was so good to see, that from the shortlisted stories, Silverstream students took out three 
of the shortlisted places. We are very proud.  
 
If your child has been involved in anything outside of school you are super proud of, a sports 
achievement or event, a hobby they have mastered, a dance, drama, speech, church group, 
community event please do let me know so that we can celebrate in the newsletter each 
week. Send a photo along too if you have one to lorraine.taylor@silverstream.school.nz 
 
As always, have a great week 
Ngā mihi  
 
Lorraine Taylor 
Principal 
 

 

mailto:lorraine.taylor@silverstream.school.nz


Principal’s Awards - Week 5 Term 2 
 
 

Room 

Number 

Student Name Reason for award (school value it relates to; being responsible (kia 

mānakotū), being kind (kia ngakaunui), being brave (kia mārohirohi), 

being safe (kia haumaru), having fun (kia tākaro). 

Room 1 Ira Vyawahare For having such a great start at Silverstream School. You are always polite, 

prepared and focused on your learning. We love having you in Room 1. 

Room 2 Callan Slee For readily sharing your knowledge during class discussions. You always 

have something interesting to add.  

Room 3 Archie Giles For coming to school each day with a smile on your face, being such a 

caring friend and always trying your best in all your school work. 

Room 4 Hunter Smith  What a fabulous attitude you have Hunter! You have worked very hard 

with all your learning this year especially with your maths and reading. 

Superstar! 

Room 5 Saadhana Mahesh For fantastic reading, writing and spelling. You always work hard and give 

everything your best. Ka pai!  

Room 6 Oneli De Silva For writing fantastic stories and for using your strategies to write tricky 

words.  Keep up the great work. 

Room 7 Bianca Jones  You always have a positive attitude and try your best. You are such a joy 

to have in Room 7!  

Room 8 Ben White For making great progress with your reading and writing in Structured 

Literacy. Fantastic effort Ben! 

Room 9 Jonah Jennings You show unending enthusiasm for everything that you do. You work hard 

in class and always try your best.  

Room 10 Rebecca Heydari Your art work is so creative and meticulous and you show a  

passion in this area. You have lovely manners and are thriving at school! 

Room 11 Adelaide Hawke For always demonstrating kindness to others and being a positive role 

model for the rest of Room 11. Great job Adelaide! 

Room 12  Haize Kiernander For being hardworking and responsible in class. You always try your best 

to follow instructions and are always kind and helpful. 

Room 13 Ayla Campbell Manaakit te katoa. Thank you for your kindness, your leadership, your 

sense of humour and enthusiasm! He whetū koe! 

Room 14 Matheson Byrne For showing kindness towards your peers and being a great helper at 

tidying the classroom. Kai pai Matheson! 

Room 15 Zoe Tebbutt For a great attitude. You always give everything 100% and you are kind 

and caring to others.  



Room 16 Grayson Staats For your hard work at each subject and being brave to overcome the 

difficulties you met. Keep trying your best Grayson! 

Room 17 Monroe Tuhou For having a great attitude towards your learning. You have created a 

fantastic piece of writing and have been working hard in Maths and 

Reading, Ka rawe! 

Room 18 Fletcher Hillary For being brave and asking questions when you are unsure (especially 

during Maths), and for your awesome mat manners this week. Well done 

Fletcher! 

Room 19 Amelia Medway-

Grayson 

We are blown away by your fantastic authorship shown in the writing and 

illustrating of your book you have created. You have also shown amazing 

bravery by sharing it with the class. Ka rawe!  

Room 20 Henry Rhoades For having a great attitude and always working hard to complete learning 

tasks. I always enjoy your enthusiasm during class discussions too! 

Room 21 Alex Grant For doing your best in all areas of school, having a great attitude and good 

manners. We love having you in our class. Ka rawe! 

Science 

Ako Nui 

Alexandra Curd 

Rm 12 

For your keen interest and obvious love for Science. Your thinking and 

reasoning around Science concepts is really impressive!  

Science 

Ako Nui 

Olivia O'Leary 

Rm 12 

For sharing your detailed knowledge and learning about 'Simple Machines' 

with your classmates, & having a great attitude in Science class. 

Science 

Whanake 

Elliott Barker 

Rm 21 

For using your construction and engineering skills to build scientific 

equipment and helping your classmates with their learning. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Cross Country Top 10 Placings 

 
 

Year 3 Girls      Year 3 Boys 

 
3rd - Rhona Weatherston    7th – Van Barker 
10th- Poppy Penny 
 

 

Year 4 Girls      Year 4 Boys 

 
5th - Aaliyah Mitchell     2nd – Carter Burt 
9th - Juliette Adams 
 

 

Year 5 Girls      Year 5 Boys 

 

2nd – Emma Darvill     4th – Hugo Tait 
3rd - Alicia Johnson     8th – Mason Misseline 
6th - Millie Topp 
 

 

Year 6 Girls      Year 6 Boys 

 

3rd - Zoe Tebbutt     10th – George Brennan 
6th - Lilah Cronin 
7th- Beatrice Topp 
10th- Hannah Burns 
 

 
 

 



 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 

 

 

 

Issue 4 of Lucky Book Club will be sent home today with your child/ren. Please 
return any orders to the office by Thursday 1st June.  

Alternatively you can use the “Loop” option on Scholastic’s website 
www.scholastic.co.nz.   

The last issue of Lucky Book Club raised over $500 worth of books for our 
school.  

Your support is greatly appreciated  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLICK HERE TO PURCHASE!!! 

 

http://www.scholastic.co.nz/
http://www.scholastic.co.nz/
http://www.scholastic.co.nz/
https://subscribe.entertainmentnz.com/fundraiser/10418s9


 

 

 
2023 Quiz - Saturday 10th June 
We hear there's friendly rivalry brewing among the teachers ahead of the 
upcoming quiz on June 10 - promising to be an event with lots of laughs (and 
no doubt brain teasers).  
 
There's still time to get your tickets for the quiz via Kindo. Invite your 
friends, colleagues, neighbours, family (etc) for what should be a fun and 
entertaining night. The FoSS team would love to hear from you if you have 
items or services you could donate for an auction or raffle on the night to 
raise even more funds for the school. 
 
Ticket sales available next week at Silverstream School 
Tickets will be available to purchase via EFTPOS at the Whitemans Road 
entrance next week and also available from the school office, $20 per ticket.   
 
Events for this term 
* Quiz night - Saturday 10th June 
* Gard’s turn for the bake sale - Monday 19th June 
 
Events for upcoming terms 
We are excited to announce a school cook book. This will be released later 
in the year - we are seeking your favourite recipe for the book (due by July 
2). See the poster in the newsletter for more details. 
 
We are planning on a movie night for term 3, and a small working bee 
focusing on the hall, while planning continues on other exciting events, 
including a school-wide Spellathon and more! 
 
Friendly Reminder 
Keep an eye out in the newsletters and FoSS Facebook page for event 
details. (https://www.facebook.com/friendsofSilverstreamSchool)    
 
The FoSS team encourages you to share the public events with your 
whanau, friends, colleagues etc to help support Silverstream School. If you 
are not familiar with FoSS, we are a group of parents, teachers, and school 
faculty that work together to get Silverstream School the funds it needs to 
grow and improve, in its continued effort to be a great school for our 
children. The next FoSS meeting will be held on Thursday 8th June.  
 

https://www.facebook.com/friendsofSilverstreamSchool


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 

Do you enjoy a good Quiz, or just fancy a night out and a great 
time? Silverstream School is reigniting its annual school quiz night 

fundraiser.  
 
When and where: Sat June 10th, 6:30pm at the Upper Hutt Cossie Club  

 

Who: All Silverstream School parents and friends. Tables of 8 are available - or you can 

join in with others and make a team up on the night. 
 

Cost: $20 per ticket. Bring extra coins for raffles, auctions & quiz games. 

 

Tickets: Can be purchased via your school Kindo account. Limited seating so be quick 

and don’t miss out. 
 
Brought to you by the Friends of Silverstream School (FoSS) fundraising team. 
 
Money raised from the night will be used to kick off our Silverstream School Pest 
Eradication programme, and to create a new ANZAC area in our playground.  

 
If you have a business or any connection to someone who would be keen to 
donate raffle or auction items, please contact FoSS team member Monique 
via email monique@dirtyburger.nz 
 
 
 

mailto:monique@dirtyburger.nz


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLICK HERE TO PURCHASE!!! 
 

https://subscribe.entertainmentnz.com/fundraiser/10418s9


 

 

 

Intensive Holiday Programme 

 10 - 13 July    

between 3 and 5.30pm 

  

Swim Every day for 4 days 

45min. classes for School Age $110 

30min. classes for Pre-School $76 

Amazing Results in just 4 days!! 

  

😊Taking enrolments now 😊 

BOOK ONLINE  

www.swimacademy.co.nz or  

admin@swimacademy.co.nz or 021 714958 

 

 
 

http://www.swimacademy.co.nz/


 

 
 
 
 

  
  
 

 

Upcoming Dates  
 
 
FoSS Meeting – Thursday 8th June @ 7.30pm in the Staff Room 
 
Board Meeting – Wednesday 14th June @ 6.00pm 
 
Quiz Night - Saturday 10th June 
Close off date for recipes for cook book - Sunday 2nd July 
 
Gard Bake Sale - Monday 19th June 
Gloucester Bake Sale - Monday 11th September 
Whitemans Bake Sale - Monday 4th December 
 
 
King’s Birthday - Monday 5th June - SCHOOL CLOSED 
 
Last Day of Term 2 - Friday 30th June 
  
 
 

For ALL calendar events and any school information please access our school website. We will post 

updates/cancellations of upcoming trips/events on Facebook to keep parents/caregivers informed. 

https://www.silverstream.school.nz/calendar.html 

  

 

 

 
 

Website: www.silverstream.school.nz                         Facebook:  Click Here 

 

https://www.silverstream.school.nz/calendar.html
http://www.silverstream.school.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/SilverstreamSchool/
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Are you caring for a child with food allergies or preferences and struggling to find safe and 
healthy lunchbox options for them? Look no further than myWellaBee!  
Visit us at https://mywellabee.com/ 
 
Our advanced search engine filters out foods based on allergens, preferences and other 
dietary needs, making it easy for families to find safe options wherever you shop. 
 
Here's a short reel that gives a quick overview of myWellaBee: myWellaBee brief demo reel 
Best of all, our platform is completely free to sign up and search. 
 
Our team of experts, including dietitians, nutritionists, and doctors, work hard to ensure 
that our platform is backed by the latest research and information. Find out more about 
them here: https://mywellabee.com/backed-by-experts 
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Lani’s window cleaning services. We are a local, small family business. We do 
commercial and domestic cleaning, specialising in window cleaning and exterior house 
cleaning including waterblasting. Typically, a standard 3 bedroom house will cost 
approximately $150 to clean the inside and outside windows. For a free quote or to 
request a job, please contact Lani on 027 360 4263.  
 
We will also pay $10 per job that is completed to the school which have been referred 
through the school newsletter so please let us know that this is how you found our 
business!  
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